
 

Media Advisory 
 

To:   All Media 

Re:   Trespassing on November 1 

Date:  November 1, 2015 

 

As reported by the Omaha Police Department on November 1, 2015, two people 

trespassed after-houƌs at Oŵaha’s HeŶƌy Dooƌly Zoo aŶd AƋuaƌiuŵ oŶ HalloǁeeŶ Ŷight. 
OŶe of the iŶdiǀiduals’ haŶds ǁas iŶjuƌed ǁhile oŶ gƌouŶds, ƌepoƌtedly ďy a tigeƌ. The 
tiger believed to have been involved in the incident was Mai, an 18-year-old, Malayan 

tiger. The incident is currently under investigation by the Omaha Police Department.  

  

The Oŵaha PoliĐe DepaƌtŵeŶt’s full stateŵeŶt ĐaŶ ďe fouŶd heƌe: 
http://opd.ci.omaha.ne.us/press-releases.  

  

͞The safety aŶd seĐuƌity of ouƌ guests aŶd aŶiŵals aƌe alǁays a pƌioƌity at Oŵaha’s HeŶƌy 
Dooƌly Zoo aŶd AƋuaƌiuŵ,͟ said DeŶŶis Pate, Oŵaha’s HeŶƌy Dooƌly Zoo aŶd AƋuaƌiuŵ’s 
exeĐutiǀe diƌeĐtoƌ aŶd CEO. ͞Emergency phone numbers are printed on maps for guests 

to call in case of an emergency and security staff keep watch on grounds around the 

clock. We have added security cameras, new path lighting and computer-controlled locks 

to track exit and entry. Additional path lighting is planned for the new African Grasslands 

exhibit and more cameras will be installed to monitor the grounds and gates.  

  

Oŵaha’s HeŶƌy Dooƌly Zoo aŶd AƋuaƌiuŵ is aĐĐƌedited ďy the AssoĐiatioŶ of Zoos and 

Aquariums. As one of only 230 accredited zoos and aquariums, the highest standards 

must be met, including the safety and security for guests and animals in our 

care. Multiple drills are conducted by Zoo staff annually to ensure a rapid and appropriate 

response in the event of an emergency. 

 

͞We ǁill ĐoŶtiŶue to keep seĐuƌity a top pƌiority for Zoo guests and animals,͟ Pate said. 
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